

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

Timothy M. Hanna
100 North Appleton Street
Appleton, Wisconsin 54911-4799
(920)832-6400 FAX (920)832-5962
email: mayor@appleton.org

November 1, 2013

Members of the Common Council:

The following is being presented for your confirmation at the November 6 Common Council meeting:

GOLF ADVISORY COMMITTEE

Len Gestout	2-year term
Alan Lemons	2-year term
Brad McCarville	2-year term
Pete Schwanke	2-year term
Mike Spencer	2-year term
Deb Toll	2-year term
Mary Vandeberg	2-year term
Tommy Wendt	2-year term

All terms will be effective January 1 through December 31. The Committee will provide an annual report to the Parks and Recreation Committee in March and the charge of the Golf Advisory Committee is to "provide a forum for golfers of all abilities and interests to review and make recommendations to the Department on golf course operations, solicit feedback and input from other golfers and serve as a sounding board to the Department on golf course programs, capital improvements, fees and rates, and general course operations".

It is with pleasure that I make these recommendations.

Sincerely,

TIMOTHY M. HANNA Mayor of Appleton